
 

 

 
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus calls us to love 

our neighbour, but 

sometimes it can be 

tricky. 
 

This week children 

explored how we 

can love others 

through our 

everyday actions 

when we realise 

that everyone we 

meet is our 

neighbour! 

Thank you to every parent who has sent 
thank you messages, cards and gifts. The 
staff team would like you to know that 
your support & gratitude is very much 

appreciated! 

We hope you have an enjoyable, safe 
and restful summer break and we will see 

you all back here on TUESDAY 2nd  
SEPTEMBER! 

Goodbye and God bless! 

As the end of the school year has been approaching We have had quite a 
relaxed attitude to school uniform, however from September pupils are 

expected to return to school in the full, correct uniform. 
 

Children must wear the complete school uniform. SHOES should be flat, black 
and appropriate for school. We will not accept any shoes with sports logos i.e. 

Nike tick or Adidas stripes! Student must wear a TIE! 
 

PE Kit  - Children wear the school shorts and a crested t-shirt. Footwear is 
black plimsolls for Early Years and Key Stage 1. Key Stage 2 pupils may wear 

trainers. These must be plain blue, black, grey or white. 
 

All uniform items are available to buy through the Parent Mail app and will be 
given to your child on WEDNESDAYS. 

 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM IS LABELLED WITH 
THEIR FULL NAME 

Please see attachments sent with this 

email which include a brochure from 

Southwark and a summer reading list 

from us! 



 

 
 

We wish the best of luck to all our Year 6 children who are starting a new adventure with secondary school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Day of  Primary School 
 

Your primary school journey is ending and what a journey it's been! 
 

Friends you will remember for a lifetime, teachers who taught all that you know, 
There is nothing quite like your primary school days, And the school family who 

helped make you grow! 
 

As you say goodbye to your primary school, all the memories will stay in your 
heart, although this part of  your journey is ending, the next one is bursting to 

start! 

Please see below link for The Wednesday Word Summer Holiday booklet: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/holiday-booklet?pid=MTA101634&v=167.5 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/holiday-booklet?pid=MTA101634&v=167.5

